DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

é_,a DENR

RE: INVITATION: FOREST CARBON INVENTORY TRAINING

1 message

Paula Vila <pvila@conservation.org> Mon, Jan 9, 2023 at 3:22 PM
To: MIMAROPA - CDD <cddmimaropa@gmail.com>, pambc cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ms. Endangan,
Happy New Year!

This refers to the invitation letter sent to Director Claudio on December 21, 2022 regarding the forest carbon inventory
training originally scheduled on January 11-14, 2023.

Southern Palawan was battered with heavy rains for the past weeks brought by the northeastern monsoon and a low-
pressure area (LPA) causing severe flooding, especially in the town of Brooke’s Point where one of our training sites is
located. Portions of the national highway became impassable, bridges collapsed, and electricity and communication lines
were cut-off. The municipal government of Brooke’s Point placed the town in a month-long state of calamity.

Due to the severity of the situation and the risks associated with pushing through with the activity, we have decided to reset
the training to February 6-12, 2023 (travel time included). Our team is currently redirecting efforts toward responding to the
needs of affected partners in coordination with partner communities, LGUs, and CSOs. We will provide updates on travel
arrangements in the coming days as we work through adjustments on logistics. Kindly send your assigned representative's
name and contact information on or before January 11, 2023, 4:00 PM for us to facilitate their travel arrangements.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 0968 863 4467, or by replying to this email.
Thank you,

Paula Patricia Vila

National Coordinator

Community, Conservation, and Natural Climate Solutions Project
Conservation International — Philippines

M: +63 968 863 4467
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https://palawan-news.com/floods-inundate-barangays-in-brookes-point-sofronio-espanola-in-southern-palawan/
https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=541369148045395&extid=NS-UNK-UNK-UNK-AN_GK0T-GK1C&mibextid=2Rb1fB&ref=sharing
https://newsinfo.inquirer.net/1710012/brookes-point-under-state-of-calamity
https://www.conservation.org/philippines

From: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 3:24 PM

To: Paula Vila <pvila@conservation.org>; MIMAROPA - CDD <cddmimaropa@gmail.com>; pambc cdd
<pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: INVITATION: FOREST CARBON INVENTORY TRAINING

CAUTION: External Email

Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Your concern was immediately forwarded to CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT DIVISION for review
and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them directly to their email address at:
cddmimaropa@gmail.com

Kindly note of the Document Number.: E-2023-100276 (Kindly disregard previous tracking number)
Thank you and keep safe.
ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Tue, Jan 3, 2023 at 2:08 PM Paula Vila <pvila@conservation.org> wrote:

Dear Ma’am/Sir,

Happy New Year!

This refers to the invitation letter we sent on December 21, 2022 with document number: E-2022-100277. May we inquire if
Director Claudio or Assistant Director Landrito has assigned a representative who will participate in the training?

As we are booking plane tickets and finalizing logistics, we hope to receive your feedback on or before January 4, 2023 at
3 pm for us to facilitate the selected staff’s travel arrangements.

Maraming salamat po,
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Paula Patricia Vila

National Coordinator

Community, Conservation, and Natural Climate Solutions Project
Conservation International — Philippines

M: +63 968 863 4467
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From: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 2:09 PM

To: Paula Vila <pvila@conservation.org>; ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: INVITATION: FOREST CARBON INVENTORY TRAINING

CAUTION: External Email

Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Your concern was immediately forwarded to Office of ARD for Technical Services for review and
appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them directly to their email address at:
ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com

Kindly note of the Document Number.: E-2022-100277
Thank you and keep safe.
ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Wed, Dec 21, 2022 at 9:14 AM Paula Vila <pvila@conservation.org> wrote:


https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.conservation.org%2Fphilippines&data=05%7C01%7Cpvila%40conservation.org%7C4892faeb26f44326056008daed5b86e3%7Cc4de61a999b44c6a962ebd856602e8be%7C0%7C0%7C638083274666961785%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=v%2FDMuGMsg%2BWQJsFdtdLaQGlf4bhlb7uaxO7I01A8Psc%3D&reserved=0
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Dear Director Claudio,
Greetings!

As part of our capacity development initiative, we would like to invite you to the forest carbon inventory training that
will be conducted by Conservation International Philippines, under the Community, Conservation, and Natural Climate
Solutions (CCNCS): Mantalingahan Landscape Conservation Project. This training aims to capacitate community and
government partners in forest inventory techniques that would be useful for carbon plot monitoring and validation. It will
involve a one-day classroom session and a three-day field training that will be conducted in select terrestrial and
mangrove forests in the municipalities of Brooke’s Point and Rizal, Palawan.

This four-day training will be held on January 11-14, 2023 at Maruyog Farms and Garden Resort, Brooke’s Point,
Palawan. Attached is the invitation letter for more information. For any questions, please do not hesitate to reach us by
replying to this email or by contacting me at 09688634467.

We appreciate your continued support, and we look forward to your participation.
Sincerely,

Paula Patricia Vila

National Coordinator

Community, Conservation, and Natural Climate Solutions Project
Conservation International — Philippines

M: +63 968 863 4467
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ﬂ Letter_DENR-IVB (Forest Inventory Training).pdf
253K


https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.conservation.org%2Fphilippines&data=05%7C01%7Cpvila%40conservation.org%7C4892faeb26f44326056008daed5b86e3%7Cc4de61a999b44c6a962ebd856602e8be%7C0%7C0%7C638083274666961785%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=v%2FDMuGMsg%2BWQJsFdtdLaQGlf4bhlb7uaxO7I01A8Psc%3D&reserved=0
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=1859568e1db320e4&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw

